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At 1:58pm 01/05/13, Shane Baker replied: 

Shane Baker 

Posts: 225 

have been asked by the MET Chair to post the following in relation to an incident 

referred to in this thread that was reported for moderation. 

Dear Mr L GRO-A 

I gather from the staff that on 17 April 2013, you arrived, with others from the 
Contaminated Blood Campaign, at the offices in Alliance House wishing to see the 
Chief Executive and the Chair of the Caxton Foundation. Despite being informed that 
people were not available, you barged in, unannounced and uninvited, to the 
offices. This caused real concern to staff and, potentially, gave you sight of 
confidential information of a personal nature about beneficiaries of all the 
organisations that work out of Alliance House, including the Macfarlane Trust. 

I trust that this action will not he repeated. It would not be out of place for you to 
apologise for your actions to those staff who were present. 

I am placing this letter on the Trust's forum . 

Yours sincerely 

Roger Evans 

Chairman 
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